Council on Campus Planning and Usage (CCPU)
Friday, May 6,, 2016
Algonquin Room, University Union
2:00 – 3:00 p.m.

Minutes

Members Present: 
Brian Stone, Engineering Technology (Chair), Stacy Betz, Communication Sciences & Disorders (Secretary), Scott Coker, Director, Facilities Management, Julie Lawless, Geography, Hal Marchand, Health Sciences

Opening Remarks:
Brain gave a summary of the committee's work this year including discussing safety concerns regarding classroom door locks and the run/hide/fight strategy to respond to an active shooter.

Previous Items:
None

New Items:
Two new members will join the committee in fall, but neither were in attendance. Julie and Stacy are both leaving WIU so will not be able to serve on the committee. Tentatively, Hal will serve as committee chair and Chunying as secretary for 2016 - 2017, but those decisions will be revisited at the first meeting given the turnover in the committee. Prior to accepting being chair, Hal asked the purpose of the committee. Scott suggested he viewed it as more than facilities but overall quality of life issues on campus. We had a brief discussion about what work the committee might do next year, which will depend on faculty senate needs and budget.

Action Items for next meeting: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Scott gave an update on facilities which includes updating the Western Hall seating following graduation due to safety concerns. Scott asks everyone's patience as they deal with numerous layoffs resulting in a drastic shortage of janitorial staff during the summer.
